
Dear friends,

MIS Academy Europe Belgium (legal entity: European Academy of Gynaecological Surgery) wishes you a joyous 2023! 
To celebrate the new year and the recognition of the GESEA Programme by the European Commission (EU4Health), 
we would like to share an exclusive offer with our GESEA family that will not be available on the website. 

We are offering a limited-number of celebration inscriptions for our 15-17 March 2023 GESEA workshop, in Leuven Belgium.
Places are limited to the first 10 inscriptions.

For the price of €990, two people can attend this workshop (instead of €3200).

This is a great way to introduce your interested colleagues into the GESEA pathway, which is now recognized as the official
learning pathway for gynaecological surgery. Please invite your colleagues and share this information within your hospital.

Don’t miss this exciting opportunity and mail your interest to info@mis-academy.be . We will contact you for further
practical arrangements. 

More information on the programme can be found on the MIS Academy Europe Belgium website: https://www.mis-
academy.be/gesea-workshops

We look forward to seeing you in Leuven.

Kind regards,

Dr. Rudi Campo Dr. Istvan Argay
Director Head Instructor
MIS Academy Europe Belgium
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